
Autumn half-term events 2024 – Leader Update 8 

It has become almost a tradition for Burgess Hill Town Council to put on a range of 

events for the benefit of residents, in particular our young people and their parents 

and carers.  This year is no exception and a record-breaking 50 events have been 

planned between April 2024 and March 2025.  Most of these are free to attend, a 

move that has been well-received. 

The Council’s Community Team are now busy finalising the activities for the 

forthcoming half-term week (Monday October 28th – Friday November 1st).  This 

includes the ever-popular Halloween Trail that has engaged a large number of shops 

in some spooky fun! 

It is the policy of the Council to be all-inclusive and so we arrange for Young Carers 

to have some time out, just for a few hours to relax and enjoy themselves.  Working 

in partnership with The King’s Church, the Community Team organise two Family 

Fun sessions for children with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND) 

covering ages ranging between 3 years and 18 years.    

As of now, the Community Team, headed by Jennifer O’Grady, consists of just three 

full-time employees and such is the demand for events that extra resources will be 

needed.  Council will be looking at this to see what can be done and also at the 

budget required to keep the momentum going. Our community spirit is alive and well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information, please use this link to our events page. 

burgesshill.gov.uk/town-community/town-events 



Running alongside Town Council events during half-term will be a series of activities 

organised by Mid Sussex District Council in partnership with New River Retail.  

These will be held in a very large marquee in the Martlets Shopping Centre from 

Monday October 28th to Sunday November 3rd and are also free to attend..Aimed at 

older children, these activities will include workshops, games and a ‘silent disco’.  

Your author has no idea how a silent disco works but will leave it to the youngsters to 

find out!   

 

 

For more information on Mid Sussex District Council events, use this link 

midsussex.gov.uk 


